
MARRIAGE 
Couples planning to get married should contact the parish office at lease one year in 

advance to be sure of adequate preparation for the Sacrament. 
BAPTISM 

Parents need to participate in baptism instruction and schedule a baptism date  
with the parish office. 

PENANCE 
By appointment or on Saturday afternoons, 4:00-4:30 PM. 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome! Please introduce yourselves and register in order to become a member of 
this community of believers. We are happy to affirm and welcome your gifts and 

presence in our midst. 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS (RCIA) 
Become an official member of the Catholic Church. 
* Unbaptized adults who wish to become Catholics 

* Adults baptized in other faiths who wish to join the Catholic church 
* Baptized Catholics who have not yet received Eucharist and/or Confirmation Inter-

ested? Call the parish office for more information. 
VISIT AND/OR COMMUNION TO THE SICK 

Please call the parish office if you or a member of your family is hospitalized or con-
fined to home because of illness. A member of the parish staff or a Eucharistic Min-

ister will be happy to visit and bring Communion. 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Remember that bulletin announcements must be received in writing no later than 
9:00 AM Monday of the week to be published. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 

www.saintroseoflima.com 

 

LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS 
LORDôS DAY MASSES 

 

Saturday 5:00 PM 
Sunday 8:00, 10:00 & 11:30 AM 

 

DAILY MASS 
Monday 9:00 AM 

Tuesday-Friday 8:30 AM 
 

HOLY DAYS 
8:30 AM & 7:00 PM 

 

PENANCE 
Saturday 4:00-4:30 PM 

              or by appointment 
 

MAILING ADDRESS 
244 West Main Street, Box 685 
Northborough, MA 01532 

 

PARISH OFFICE 
508-393-2413 

Fax: 508-393-4922 
Email: saintrose1@verizon.net 

 

Office hours: Mon-Fri. 
8:30 AM ï 4:30 PM 

 

Rev. James A. Houston, Pastor 
 

Theresa Fugardi, Pastoral Associate 
t.fugardi@aol.com  

 
Linda A. McGarvey 
Administrative Assistant 
saintrose1@verizon.net 

 
Stephen Lavoie 

Director of Youth Ministry 
stroseyouthministry@verizon.net 

 

Richard R. Zinkus, Dir. of Music 
riczin58@charter.net 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 
508-393-6444 
P.O. Box 387 

Office Hours: 10:00 AM ï 5:00 PM 
Monday-Thursday 
Closed Fridays 

 

Susan McGoldrick 
Director Of Faith Formation 
smcgoldrickreled@verizon.net 

 
THRIFT SHOPPE 
Tuesday & Thursday 
10:00 AM ï 3:00 PM 
September-June 

Handicapped Accessible 



ST. ROSE OF LIMA, NORTHBORO, MA 

Charter for the Protection of Children and  

Young People 
Our parish follows the guidelines of the National Charter  

for the Protection of Children and Young People. If you, or  

someone you know, has been sexually abused by a Church  

employee or volunteer in the past, please contact, Victim  

Services Coordinator for our diocese at 508-929-4363 (direct 

line & confidential voicemail). If you are concerned about a 

current case of abuse please contact the local civil authorities  

immediately. 

 

Stewardship of Treasure      

 $  7,754.00 February 3, 2019 (149 env) 

 $  1,140.00    Make up (36 env) 

 $       90.00 Pay Ahead  (2) 

 $     967.00    Loose 

 $  4,827.07 Online (42)  

 $ 14,778.07   Total 
 

 
 

 

Catholic Home Missions Collection 

$1,770.00 

Thank you! 
 

ñWherever your treasure lies, there your heart will be.ò 

(Luke 12:34) What is your treasure?  

How about your friends, your family, your faith? 
 

 
 

Sunday, February 10 

* Coffee Shop after 10:00 AM Mass sponsored by  

        the Bedard Family 

* Boy Scout Sunday - 10:00 AM Mass 
 

Monday,  February 11 

* Communion Service, Beaumont Place, 10:30 AM 
 

Tuesday, February 12 

* Prayer Shawl, 10 AM 

* Thrift Shop, Open 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM, Parish Hall 
 

Wednesday, February 13 

* YNIA Meeting, 6:00 PM, Parish Hall  
 

Thursday, February 14 

* Thrift Shop, Open 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM, Parish Hall 

* Rosary 6:15 PM, Church 
 

Sunday, February 17 

* Coffee Shop after 10:00 AM Mass sponsored by  

        the Bowes-Hudson Family 

* Passionists Associates Meeting 1:00 - 3:30 PM, FLC 

* The second collection is for the Church in Latin America 

 

Saturday February 9 

 Vigil: Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       5:00 PM Robert Dolan (The Brannon and Dolan Families) 

Sunday February 10 

 Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

       8:00 AM  David F. OôHara, 3rd Anniversary (Family) 

     10:00 AM Daniel Scott, Jr., Anniversary (Joan & Dan Scott) 

     11:30 AM Robert Kasierski, who is serving in Korea 

                       (Family) 

Monday February 11 

       9:00 AM  Richard Kleen (Stephanie & Family) 

Tuesday February 12 

       8:30 AM 

Wednesday February 13 

       8:30 AM   

Thursday February 14 

       8:30 AM   

Friday February 15 

       8:30 AM  

Saturday February 16 

         Vigil:  Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       5:00 PM Pamela Bauckman (Pat Halter) 

Sunday February 17 

 Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

      8:00 AM Harry Schultze (Anna Priestley) 

    10:00 AM Donald W. Van Stone Jr. (The Flynn Family) 

    11:30 AM Ralph Jackson (Claire Swan) Catholic Free Press 
It is renewal time for the CFP!  Each year at this time we  

encourage you to renew or start a new subscription to our  

diocesan newspaper.  Your financial support not only helps  

to fund the newspaper but it helps to disseminate the news  

using all types of news media.  You can either use the envelope 

that was mailed in your packet, pick an envelope up in the back 

of the church or subscribe online at www.WeShare.com.   

The cost is $39 for 52 issues.  It will be $39 well spent. 

Collection for the Church in Latin America 
The weekend of February 17th, we will have the collection for 

the Church in Latin America. This collection empowers the 

faithful of Latin America and the Caribbean to deepen their faith 

and share it with each other and the world. A significant portion 

of this collection is also used to assist in the ongoing efforts of 

our own Diocesan Hispanic Ministry. Your generosity and  

support will be greatly appreciated. 

STEWARDSHIP TITHE 
A tithe in the amount of $450 was sent to one of our college 

students, Sean McKenna, to support his Habitat for Humanity 

trip this March to Taos, NM, during spring break. Sean was an 

active member of YNIA at St. Rose for his four years of high 

school. He is now a sophomore at The Catholic University of 

America and will be making this trip with the Habitat for  

Humanity team. 



FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

SAINT ROSE OF LIMA 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 

P. O. Box 387     Northboro, MA  01532 

Phone: 508-393-6444        Fax: 508-393-4922 

Hours: 10 AM-5 PM   Mon., Tues., Wed., Thurs. 

Closed Fridays 

Coming Soon: Lenten Faith Sharing Groups 
Letôs strengthen our faith together!. 

¶ Interested in deepening your faith? 

¶ Desire a closer relationship with Christ? 

¶ Wish to more fully connect your faith to your daily life? 

¶ Want to meet fellow parishioners & create new friendships? 
 

Join one of our faith sharing groups or consider inviting family, 

friends and fellow parishioners to join you once a week, for the 

six weeks of Lent, to pray, reflect on the scriptures, and explore 

connections between todayôs culture and the spiritual life. All 

group members receive a free booklet that guides them through 

each 90-minute gathering. 

Join our parish effort to Live Lent,  making it a rich part of your 

life this year. Sign-up sheets will be available in the Gathering 

Space beginning February 16th. 

I 
 

If  you are considering beginning a group of your own: 

facilitating or hosting a group this Lent, please contact Theresa 

Fugardi at t.fugardi@aol.com or Fr. Jim, for more information. 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

After the disciples have fished all night and caught nothing, Jesus tells 

them to put their nets out again.  Although not sure they should, but 

trusting Jesus, they do it ï and catch an overflow of fish!  Then Jesus 

tells them he has a bigger job for them:  to be his disciples and reach 

out to people.  
Family Faith on the Go 

 

Childrenôs Liturgy of the Word 

 
Kindergarten and Grade 1 students 

Sunday, February 10 during the 10 AM Mass 

Sunday, February 17 during the 10 AM Mass 
Please note: This does not take the place of first grade religious education classes.  

 

               Elementary Classes 

                   Grade 1 Sunday  Feb.  10 8:45 - 9:45 AM      

        Grade 1 Sunday                 Feb.  17      No Class         

      Grade 5 Monday Feb.  11 4:00 - 5:00 PM     

     Grade 5 Monday Feb.  18      No Class 

     Grade 2 Tuesday Feb.  12 4:00 - 5:00 PM 

     Grade 2 Tuesday Feb.  19       No Class 

     Grade 3 Wednesday Feb.  13 4:00 - 5:00 PM 

         Grade 3 Wednesday Feb.  20      No Class 

                    Grade 4 Thursday Feb.  14 4:00 - 5:00 PM 

                    Grade 4 Thursday Feb.  21      No Class 
 

  Middle School Classes 

 Grades 6-7-8:  Monday  Feb. 11 6:30 ï 7:45 PM 

 Grades 6-7-8:  Monday  Feb. 18      No Class     
 

 Grades 6-7-8:  Tuesday Feb. 12 6:30 ï 7:45 PM 

 Grades 6-7-8:  Tuesday Feb. 19      No Class    
 

           High School ~ 9th and 10th Grade Classes 

  Sunday  Feb.  10 6:00 PM ï 7:30 PM   

  Sunday  Feb.  17         No Class 
     

10th Grade New Spirit Retreat 

Monday, February 25   5:00 - 9:00PM, Family Life Center 
 

Confirmation Classes 

  Sunday  Feb.   10  4:30 PM ï 5:45 PM   

  Sunday  Feb.   17           No Class 
 

Confirmation Retreat 

February 23 - 24, 2019 

Salvation Army Wonderland  

Christian Retreat and Conference Center  

 Sharon, MA  
 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

Monday, April 8, 2019 at 7:00 PM 

Needed: Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers to the 

Nursing Home 
Do you have an hour to spare on Sunday? Interested in bringing 

some light and life to someone in need? To one in a nursing 

home, unable to come to church, receiving the Eucharist and 

maintaining connections with the parish community bring  

consolation and joy. Our ministers to the nursing home serve in 

teams of two, one Sunday each monthï all are trained. If you are 

interested in joining this rewarding ministry, please contact  

Theresa Fugardi at: 508-393-2413 or email: t.fugardi@aol.com. 

The need is always present. 

 

 

 

Welcome-Boy Scouts of America 
This Sunday, we welcome the Boy Scouts of America from  

several area troops! We are always happy to welcome these 

young scouts and affirm them for all the good they accomplish 

in our community and for the example that they set for all young 

people. Congratulations to their scout leaders for their  

leadership and dedication to serving the youth. 
 

Valentine Family Dinner 
Everyone who attended the Family Dinner and Valentine Party 

had a wonderful time as they enjoyed a delicious Italian dinner. 

Truly a great meal for all 150 adults and children. Lots of  

people met new parishioners and the children made new friends 

and enjoyed all the fun and games. 

We are all grateful to Julie Brannon, her husband Chris, and the 

entire committee who decorated the hall so beautifully, set up 

and took down, all the tables and chairs. Thanks for the creative 

energy to a successful event. Thanks to all who attended our big 

family dinner! 


